
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 25, 2022  

Prince of Peace Lutheran Church 

We will continue to live stream the 10:15am service on Sundays 
for those individuals who have reservations about worshiping in person. 
You can view the 10:15am service through our Facebook GROUP page, 

Birthdays being celebrated  

Janet Terry 9/25,Donna Dentzau 9/27,Dawn Lavelle 9/27, Annette Maresca 9/28, Jesse 
Renouf 9/29, Kuri Renouf 9/29, Ayden Georgiano 9/30, Joseph Ghigna 9/30,Andrew 

McAllister 9/30.  

Flower Dedications  Requests are being accepted to dedicate floral arrangements for  the 
altar each Sunday. You can make a dedication to a family or individual to honor a  birthday, 
anniversary special occasion or in memory of loved ones. Your dedication will be noted in the 
bulletin. Please add your name to the Flower Book in the narthex or call the office to request a 
date -only three requests will be accepted for each week. Your donation is $25 per dedication - 
payable by cash or check.. If you would like to keep the flowers you have dedicated, please fill 
out a Flower Tag (found in the front of the Flower Book) and place the completed tag back in 
the front pocket. . You can pick up your flowers after Sunday Service.  

Altar Flowers are dedicated  this week  Luise Didato In loving memory  of her  son Erich 
Schick & from The Pennington Family in honor of Karen & Walter’s 36th Anniversary. 

Hand Bell Choir Practice has resumed. Come join the fun. A one hour pr ivate lesson is 
available. Call & make an appointment . Alexandra 732-685-9528  

VANCO Simply Giving  Would you find it helpful to have your offer ings taken directly 
from your bank account as you do other monthly drafts? Thrivent Federal Credit Union en-
dorses Simply Giving®. Your offerings are transferred electronically to the church’s account 
through VANCO Financial Services. If you would like an authorization form, please call the 
church office and we will mail one to you.  

Sunday school is underway!  Our Sunday school program is in  ser ious need of two Sun-
day school teachers (grade K-1 and grade 2-4) and one substitute teacher. All lessons are pre-
printed and available. Each level is provided with a teacher guide. More info to follow 

Please consider helping  some local children in need of school supplies if you can.   Scissors, 
colored pencils, crayons, markers, folders have been requested 



                                          Fall Gift Auction Event 

                                          Save the Date & invite your Friends :  

                 Saturday October 15, 2022 

After much success following our 2021  Gift Auction, will be holding this 
event again in the Parish Hall during the week of  10-9 thru 10-15. We will 
set up designated times during that week in order for you to purchase tick-
ets, view baskets and drop  in your tickets.  

50/50tickets will also be available for sale this week as well. 

On Saturday October 15th @ 3pm, we will go to Facebook Live and pull 
tickets for the prized and the 50/50.Prizes for the winners will be held for 
pick up at a later date. If you would like to attend the drawing in person, 
you are welcome to join us in the Parish Hall. 

Lucille will be selling 50/50  tickets in the Narthex on Sundays &  

Wednesdays after service.  The churches portion will be going to Dani  

Romano & her family.  

More Information & details will follow soon. 

 
Our Church Food Pantry Is  Open Wed  10am -12pm & Thurs  6pm-
7:30pm 
The need continues as we approach Fall. Please consider donating  food  & 
household items. Donations that are non perishable may be bought in any-
time and placed in the white box in back of the church  & perishable items  
may be bought in during  office  hours and church services .If anyone is 
interested in volunteering for the pantry, you can help out as little as three 
hours a month or more. Thank you . 
Sunday school is underway!  Our Sunday school program is in  ser ious 
need of two Sunday school teachers (grade K-1 and grade 2-4) and one sub-
stitute teacher. All lessons are pre-printed and available. Each level is pro-
vided with a teacher guide. More info to follow 

We are having a meal train for Dani Romano, please contribute if can do so  
Use this link  
https://mealtrain.com/zoq8md 
What is Meal Train? 
There are times in our lives when friends and family ask, "What can I do to 
help out?" look at the dates that are available and select  your donation of 
choice. Thank you.  

https://mealtrain.com/zoq8md


 

Worship Leader: Rev. Kenneth Fosse 

Sunday Service September 25, 2022  Service 8am & 10:15 

Wednesday Service 7pm  
Social Media Specialist: Madison Maresca 

Elder :Denise  

 

Important dates  

September 27th- Board Meeting  

October 2nd- Elders Meeting  

October 15th- Gift Auction  

October  28th - Life Line Screening  

October  30th  Reformation Day  

 

 






